
Jackets, Hats, and Gloves Drive
November 7 - 30, 2022



Please join HomeAid Puget Sound during Homelessness
Awareness Month, as we Share the Warmth by donating

new or gently used jackets, hats, and gloves to our
neighbors at risk of or experiencing homelessness. All

items will be distributed to care providers in the 
Puget Sound community.

For more information, contact: Ann McAlister, amcalister@firstam.com



Simple Ways to Help:
Host a Drive

Drop-off Donations

Donate:



Jackets, Hats, and Gloves Drive
November 7-30, 2022

Drop
Donations

HERE
For more information, contact:

Ann McAlister
amcalister@firstam.com

Thank you for
your donation!


